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siding in those provinces," 
says Montour. 

Sine~ 1996, those named 
Maritime provinces exempt­
ed Status Indians of GST/ 
HST, if purchases are made 
on a reserve or are delivered 
to a reserve by a vendor or 
the vendor's agent. Off re­
serve purchases however, 
are subject to the HST. To 
receive the PST exemption, 
Status Indians must retain 
their proof of purchase and 
submit any/all receipts to the 

province for PST reimburse­
ment. 

"Will Ontario follow suit 
with these maritime provinc­
es and impose the same sys­
tem?" Montour wonders. He 
and his council have many 
concerns which will be asked 
of both Duguid and the Min~ 
istry of Finance officials 
when they meet Wednesday, 
April 1, at Queens Park with 
the Chiefs of Ontario. 

There will be an upd* 
which will · appear in the 
Tekawennake next week, af­
ter Wednesda 's meetin . 


